Bureau of Real Estate Management
Division of Planning, Design & Construction

LEGAL ADVERTISEMENT - IFB


NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS
INVITATION FOR BIDS

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Maine Bureau of General Services is conducting a competitive bid process for the reconstruction of two parking lots along Chamberlain Street in Augusta, Maine.  Bids will be opened and read aloud at the Bureau of Real Estate Management office (4th floor, 111 Sewall St., Cross Office Building at the Capitol complex) at 2:00 p.m. May 18, 2021.

The project is to remove existing pavements and gravels and reconstruct two parking lot facilities. Ancillary work includes storm drainage improvements, lighting and electrical work, landscaping, and striping of the new parking lot.

The detailed Notice to Contractors is on the Bureau of Real Estate Management website: http://www.maine.gov/dafs/brem/business-opportunities
IFB Ad for construction services
